
 

 

Dear AICTE, 

Thank you for your email about the launch of the YourOneLife app. We are interested in 
learning more about the app and how it can help improve the social and emotional well-
being of our students. 

Please let us know if there are any resources available to learn more about the app, 
such as training materials or tutorials. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Neha Gupta 

Nodal Officer-Happiness Club 

 


